
 
TOWN OF CENTRAL 

SPECIAL CALLED MEETING   
1067 WEST MAIN STREET, CENTRAL, SC  29630 

APRIL 12, 2022 – 6:30 PM  
  
 

Present: Mayor Andrew Beckner; Council Members Paige Bowers, Joe Moss, Lynne Chapman, 
Ken Dill, Harry Holladay, and LC Hayes; Administrator Phillip D. Mishoe; Assistant Administrator 
Tom Cloer; Fire Chief Ed Reynolds; Clerk of Court Tina Galbreath; Interim Public Works Director 
Adam Manley; Police Chief Steve Thompson; Ryan Ulmer, Bryan Schaupp, Tripp Brooks, 
Katherine Brooks, Jim Alexander; and Town Clerk Susan A. Brewer. 
 
Mayor Andrew Beckner called the meeting to order. 

Mayor Andrew Beckner rendered the invocation.  

Council had an in-depth discussion on how to spend the ARPA (American Rescue Plan Act).  

Council member Paige Bowers presented several projects.  The department heads were present 

for the item they had submitted to answer question.  Bryan Schaupp with the Disc Golf had a 

presentation as well.  The Administrator and Assistant Administrator presented Council with 

the request by departments of the town.  (All documents will be attached) After much 

discussion Council voted on funds that were already encumbered. 

Chair made the motion to approve $350,000 for a firetruck, $168,00 for the bonus to the 

employees, $50,000 for our part of the Central/Clemson Recreation Center Roof, and $100,000 

for our part of the Spring Forest Walking Trail, all totaling $668,000; seconded by Harry 

Holladay. LC Hayes said he thinks we needed to add the $64,000 to do the police in car updates.  

Mayor Beckner asked for a motion. LC Hayes made the motion to amend previous motion to 

add $64,000 to fund police in car update, bringing the total to $732,000; seconded by Paige 

Bowers.  The vote was unanimous.  

 With no objections, Mayor Andrew Beckner adjourned the meeting. 
 

 Respectfully submitted,  
 
 Susan A. Brewer, CMC 
 Town Clerk 
 
APPROVED: 04/12/2022 


